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09 November 2022 
 
Dear parents, carers and friends, 
 
Messy Church this term is going to be fantastic fun! 
 
Messy Church is an opportunity to come together to share biblical stories, participate in craft activities, 
eat, sing and pray together. For us at Horsley we see this as a great opportunity to bring the community 
together. 
 
Our next session is on Monday 14th November 2022 in the Church at 3.30pm until 5pm and all are 
welcome. An adult must accompany the children to Messy Church unless they booked into the school’s 
after-school provision with Mrs Freeman. 
 
Our value this term is Respect, and will be looking at the story of Abraham and Lot. We will be thinking 
about how to treat our family and friends with respect through some messy play! 
 
We would appreciate any contributions towards food and materials, £3 is a recommended donation, in 
cash on the door, please. Please indicate via Parentpay if you would like to attend, noting in the 
comments column how many children and adults will be coming in your group as well as any specific 
allergies. 
  
With warm regards 
 
Mrs Kerry 
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